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July 12, 2021 

To: City Council 
cc Councillors Layton and Cressy 
Re: EX25.1 – Recognition Review Project Update and Response to the Dundas Street Renaming Petition 
 – Follow up Letter 

In our letter to the Executive Committee, we requested that the composition of the proposed changed be amended 
and that a fund be stablished to provide support for affected businesses and residents should a change be 
implemented. See below for our recommendations. 
 “Amend recommendation #2 of the City Manager’s report so that the composition of the proposed advisory 
 committee is more reflective of those who are affected by the proposed change; and 
 Increase the funding allocation to provide support for businesses and residents who will be affected.” 

We note that the amendment approved by the Executive Committee did not address our concern regarding the 
composition of the Advisory Committee. 

There is a principle in government that “taxation include representation”.    The proposed composition of the 
advisory committee does not reflect this principle.   

Once again, we ask that the proposed advisory committee include representation from residents’ associations and 
business organizations.   We also ask that City Council address compensation to affected businesses and residents. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Dr. Ralph J  Daley 
President 
Grange Community Association, Inc.


